
WEDNESDAY, MAY 11TH

CLARK CHEER/DANCE
Anyone trying out for Cheer or Dance, please make sure Final Forms and your physical is
completed before tryouts.  Physicals need to be turned into Mrs. Smith no later than Friday
morning during advisory.  Cheer Tryout dates are this Friday, May 13th; Monday, May 16th; and
Tuesday May 17th after school until 5:30 p.m.  Dance tryout dates are Monday-Wednesday next
week (May 16th-18th) at Kahler from 6-8 p.m.
CLARK VOLLEYBALL
Any current 6th or 7th grader interested in joining the Clark's Volleyball team next year, please
plan to attend a call-out meeting in the gym tomorrow morning during Advisory. If you cannot
make the meeting or have any questions, please see Mrs. Hudi in room 707.

SUMMER READING
Imagine this:  A girl goes to sleep on her birthday with a near-perfect life.  The next morning,
she wakes up covered in blood.  There was a murder in the middle of the night, and SHE is the
prime suspect.  This is the plot of the murder-mystery book called The Girl in the Headlines.
Stay tuned to announcements next week to hear how you can win a copy from Project Lit.

RILEY'S UPDATE
Riley's Update:  We are just $280 short of reaching our goal of $1 per student to equal a
donation of $1,065 to Riley Children Hospital! Many thanks to those students and parents who
gave much more than $1 to get us to this point. LET'S DO THIS CLARK! The collection box
will be out at door J again Thursday and Friday to collect and get us to our goal.

MIDDLE SCHOOL WRESTLING SUMMER CAMPS
There will be a short call-out meeting next Thursday, May 19th, to talk about summer camps
and our wrestling club for next season. Flyers will be passed out at the meeting.

LIBRARY NEWS
All Clark Library books are due this Friday, May 13. As classes visit the Library over the next 3
weeks, students' accounts will be checked and invoices will be printed and handed out to
students with lost books. Please start looking at home, in your lockers, backpacks or classes if
you are missing a book. Thank you!

YOUTH FOOTBALL INFORMATION
FINAL YOUTH NIGHT
We are hosting our 4th and final youth night this evening from 6:00 - 7:45.
SUMMER CAMP



We are hosting our summer camp at Lake Central from June 27th-June 30th. There is a flyer in
the office (titled Summer Camp_Flyer) with a QR code linked to the registration page.
Please visit the front office to check out the youth football information flyers.


